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Ms. Tammy McWade

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Air Regulation

2600 Blair Stone Road

Mail Station #5510

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Dear Ms. McWade:

RE: LANSING SMITH ELECTRIC GENERATION FACILITY .
PROPOSED SMITH OPFLEX PEAK CONSTRUCTION PERMIT COMMENTS
DEP File No. 0050014-019-AC

Gulf Power greatly appreciates your efforts to work with us regarding the OpFlex Peak
Enhancement of the Smith Combined Cycle Units 4 and 5. The draft air construction permit is
acceptable as received with only one minor comment regarding a change in the address of the
facility. Gulf’s comment is:

o Please revise the Lansing Smith Electric Generating Facility address from “4300
County Road 2300, Lynn Haven, Florida” to “4300 County Road 2300, Southport,
Florida 32409~

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our comment and if you receive any
public comments regarding this permit.

Sincerely,

L@L@%Q{R

G. Dwain Waters, Q.E.P.
Special Projects and Environmental Assets Coordinator

Cc: Greg Terry, Gulf Power Company
Marie Largilliere, Gulf Power Company
Jason Justice, Gulf Power Company
Jora Maxwell, Gulf Power Company
Rick Bradburn, FDEP, Northwest District
Gary Perko, Hopping, Green & Sams
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Ms. Tammy McWade

FL Dept. of Env. Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 5510
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400
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